
Hi Freshers! 

Welcome to Vet Netball       

Here at Vet netball we have 3 teams of different abilities/levels. We are a campus team that train 
2 times per week (Monday and Wednesday), with matches for each team on different days.  

Everyone is welcome at this club, whether you want to play competitively or just for a bit of fun 
to relax after a busy day of lectures. Our club is open to Vet and Biovet students.  

No previous netball experience is required as many of our players only play 
recreationally. Vet netball is a great way to interact with other girls on your 
course and make friends for life!  

We have many social events throughout the year including End of Season meal 
out, AU night, pottery painting, themed training sessions and much more! 

We are encouraging everyone interested in netball to attend our ‘Taster 
Sessions’ at the beginning on the year. Dates will be announced on our 
Instagram and Facebook (so make sure you are following these pages –  QR 
codes are attached for you to follow our socials) 

For those players wishing to play competitively, trials will be held in the week 
following the taster sessions (again specific dates will be available on our social 
media pages closer to the time). All players that wish to trial will be placed on a 
team depending on their level of performance.  

We are really excited to welcome you to Vet School at Liverpool and hope to see 
many of you at Vet Netball.      

Come say hello to the team at our stand during the Vet Freshers fair and ask any questions you 
need, or drop us a message on Instagram if you have any questions before university begins! 

Love, your co-presidents  

Devin and Caitlin xo 

 


